


Dear colleagues, 

This is the link to the e-magazine we have put together about our meeting in Thessaloniki, between the 16th and the 20th of April 2018. 
https://spark.adobe.com/page/jcyulSVVNGMwN/

We would like to thank all of you who shared photos and videos, ideas and impressions from this meeting. 

Kind regards,

On behalf of the Greek steering team
Despina Alexandra Constantinides
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